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         Wednesday 17th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

As part of our Design and Technology this term, the children will be researching, 

designing and constructing their own castles.  

  

We have asked the children to start collecting any objects they think they might need to 

make their own castles.  

  

The children could bring in some of the following items:  

   

● Toilet roll  

● kitchen rolls   

● a variety of food packaging  

● Cereal boxes  

● Cardboard.  

● Bricked wallpaper (free samples of wallpaper can be taken for free from stores such 

as homebase)  

 

We will be making our castles during the last week of term (week commencing 29th April 

2024). Therefore children can start collecting and bringing in any materials they wish to 

use in the weeks prior to this date. 

  

     

 

Kind regards,  

The Year 3 Team 
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